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                                                               6th December 2021 

 

ADMISSIONS TO P1 – SEPTEMBER 2022 

If you have a child who is due to start primary school in September 2022 the portal for online applications 

will open from 12 noon on Monday 10th January 2022 and will close at 12.00 noon on Friday 28th 

January 2022.  Please note a copy of your child’s birth certificate must also be submitted with the 

application. To find out about the process of completing a digital application please visit 

https://www.eani.org.uk/admissions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHRISTMAS DINNER 
Christmas dinner takes place on Friday 10th December.  The children can wear their Christmas 

jumpers/non uniform on this day. The cost for the dinner is £2.60 and it can be ordered on the day.  

 

 

CHANGES TO DINNER MENU  

Thursday 9th December: pizza and chips 

Friday 17th December: chicken nuggets and chips 

  

 

CHRISTMAS SELECTION PACKS 

Thank-you to the Mid Ulster Council for providing every child in the school with a selection pack. These 

will be given out after the Christmas dinner! 
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CHRISTMAS ON THE SCHOOL’S WEBSITE 
The children have been busy practising their Christmas performances. All events will be videoed and 

added to the school’s website before the end of term. We will send out text reminders when they are 

uploaded. 

 

 P1 & P2 – The Tip Toe Nativity 

 

 P3 & P4 – The Night Before Christmas 

 

 P5, P6 & P7 - A Selection of Christmas Carols 

 

 

PARENT SUPPORT GROUP - CHRISTMAS DISCO 
Due to COVID-19, the annual Christmas Disco will take place during the school day on Monday 20th 

December. Disco Dave has been booked and is looking forward to returning to the school after missing 

out on last year.  The children do not have to wear their uniform to school on this day. As it is a school 

fundraiser we kindly ask for a £2 contribution to school funds.  

 

 

DECEMBER - DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

 

 Wednesday 8th Last day of AB Coaching after schools 

 

 Friday 10th Christmas Dinner - £2.60 – non uniform/Christmas jumpers 

 

 Monday 20th P.S.G. Disco Dave – non uniform - £2 contribution to school funds 

 

 Tuesday 21st  School Mass to celebrate Mrs McLaughlin’s retirement @ 10a.m. in St. 

John’s Church 

 

 Wednesday 22nd School closes for the Christmas break @11a.m. 
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